
 

 

 

NEWSLETTER

It’s amazing how fast time passes!!!  It’s the 

beginning of June!!!  Unfortunately, it feels like 

summer!!! 

 

Please see the information below about the 

volunteers who were generous with their time to 

help the club by volunteering at the recent 

orchid festival.  They represent the spirit of the 

club. 

We did not have a May monthly meeting.  So, 

please be sure to attend our June meeting.  

Everyone was missed!!! 

 

Please take care of yourselves.  Hydrate, hydrate, 

hydrate!!!     

 

 
Your president 

Chris 



      
 

June 14………………..Juneteenth 

 

 

June 16………………..Father’s Day 

 

 

June 21………………..Monthly Meeting  

 

 

July 4…………..…..….Independence Day 

 

 

August 16……………..Monthly Meeting  

 

 

September 19…………Monthly Meeting  

 

 

October 18……………Monthly Meeting  

 

 

November 15…………Monthly Meeting  

 

 

December 14………….Club Holiday Party  

 

 

December 25………….Christmas Day 

 

 

December 31………….New Year’s Eve 

 

 

January 1……………..New Year’s Day 

              
The following club members took time out of 

their lives to generate income for the club.  They 

volunteered for the Redland International 

Orchid Festival in extremely hot weather!!!   

When you see them, please thank them.     

 

Betty Alexander 

Dona DePriest 

Jorge Li  (2 days) 

Naeem Rahman 

Sandra Rahman 

Arlene Randall 

Ron Rosenthal 

Carmen Segrera 

Chris Rawls 

***Photos Shared by Club Members*** 

 



Diane Dickhut 

 
Diane Dickhut 

 

 
Diane Dickhut 

 

 
Jorge Li 
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Zoo (Diane Dickhut) 

 

 
Zoo (Diane Dickhut) 



SAVE THE DATE 
 

EALOC HOLIDAY PARTY 

 

MARK THE DATE  

ON YOUR CALENDAR 

 

DECEMBER 14 

AT 

ZOO MIAMI 

 

MORE INFORMATION TO FOLLOW  

AT A LATER TIME


